EXTRACT FROM SUB-COMMITTEE ON TAUGHT COURSES PAPER: 11.4.00

SLOW TRACKING (Paper No SCTC/00/54)

‘Slow tracking’ relates to an arrangement whereby an individual full-time student is permitted to vary his or her pattern of study to part-time attendance, following an individually tailored programme.  This occurs in special circumstances where the course is not available in part-time mode and the Faculty does not wish to create such a mode.

2
Process

This is an ad hominem process.

(a)
The Faculty proposes an individual programme of study, with specific progression regulations to the Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Academic Affairs) [now Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Education)] who considers it on behalf of the Sub-Committee on Taught Courses [now Academic Standards and Quality Enhancement Committee].  Approval is noted at the Sub-Committee on Taught Courses [now Academic Standards and Quality Enhancement Committee].
(b)
A special part-time course code is created [by the Planning Department] for student registration.  This is required to ensure that an accurate return is made to HESA, as the student no longer fulfils the University’s expectations for full-time study.

(c)
The Faculty completes a Student Record Amendment Form to update the student record.  

